

Salam Academy PTO NEWSLETTER

October 2017

Welcome Back!

Welcome Back to a new school year. We have lots of Exciting events coming up, and many more planned. Please join us at our next PTO General meeting on **Friday, October 27 at 12:00.** We look forward to your attendance to help us make this school year a success. Without parent involvement, we are limited in what we can accomplish. We have high goals for this year and want your input and involvement!

Upcoming Events:

Girls Party - Friday October 20 5:00-8:00pm. \$5 per person, plus a fall-themed snack. Pizza will be provided. \$5 additional charge for children not picked up by 8pm.

PTO General Meeting - Friday October 27 12:00-1:00pm

Boys Party -November 10 5:00-8:00pm \$5 per person, plus a snack. Pizza will be provided. \$5 additional charge for children not picked up by 8pm.

Arabian Nights Benefit Dinner - Sunday, November 12 6:00-9:00pm. ABQ Party Space. Tickets available at salamacademy.org or in person at Salam Academy.

Sponsorship opportunities available!



A big big thank you!

Thanks to all who participated in voting for our PTO board for the 2017-18 school year. Your new board is here for you!

President - Tierna Unruh-Enos

Vice President - Shayu Zeyaee

Secretary - Fedah Abdelhack

Public Relations - Autumn Taylor

Assistant - Zahra Bundrage